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Nope. Nope. No. Do not pass HB35001. High barrier shelters, treatment and 

affordable housing are needed, not the complete chaos of public camping. Already 

non-HOA-protected neighborhoods are bearing the brunt, the preponderance of 

campers, shelters and Safe Parking. HB3501 Will further burden older and working 

class neighborhoods while HOA CC&R-protected neighborhoods continue to enjoy 

safety, livability and no threats to their home equity. FORGET IT! No to HB3501! 


